
 

 

4th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Overgate Hospice Big Build appeal non-uniform day – Friday 14th June 2024 

 

The School Council have decided to hold a non-uniform day on the 14th June to support the 

Overgate Hospice Big Build appeal, the theme will be wearing something blue to celebrate this 

cause, this could be small accessories or blue clothing. 

 

A suggested donation of £1 would be greatly appreciated but if you would like to donate more 

to this worthy cause within our own community you are more than welcome as we are hoping 

to raise as much as possible.  

 

To read more about this cause you can find out more here - The Big Build Appeal - Overgate 

Hospice 

 

Many thanks for your continued support with the school council. 

 

Kind Regards 

West Vale School Council 

 

https://www.overgatehospice.org.uk/big-build-appeal/
https://www.overgatehospice.org.uk/big-build-appeal/

